
November 6, 2024 

 

The Honorable Donald J. Trump 

c/o Donald J. Trump for President 2024 
 

Dear President Trump,  

 

On behalf of the National Association of Police Organizations (NAPO) and the over 250,000 

sworn law enforcement officers we represent across the country, I offer our wholehearted 

congratulations on winning your re-election campaign to be the 47th President of the United 

States.  

 

NAPO was proud to be the first national law enforcement organization to endorse your campaign 

for President. Our endorsement was made in recognition of your steadfast and very public 

support for our men and women who represent the thin blue line protecting our communities. We 

are confident of your continued strong support of America’s law enforcement community as 

President of our great nation. We look forward to working with you and your administration to 

ensure that our officers have the backing, resources, and tools necessary to effectively serve and 

protect our communities.   

 

If there is anything that NAPO can do to assist you as you transition back into the presidency, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at our Alexandria, Virginia office at (703) 549-0775.  

 

 Sincerely,  

 

 

 Michael McHale 

 President 
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